L October 1963

Guy, all the Officers and Directors of the McKownville
Improvement Association, at the last Executive Meeting,
decided to run this ad and send a big "Hello" to you and
let you know they miss having you give a hand from time to
time with our little 'ole business. They also send a thanks
again for your past services, wise thinking, and ever

willingness to assist.

G. W. Hamme
President



